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Oregon needs to keep the mail in ballot like we have been doing for years. No need 

to change it just because this administration is wanting to make it harder for people to 

vote. Especially older individuals,  handicapped. It is so easy to fill out your ballot,  

put in the mail, no stamp needed, or put in a drop box or even take to the courthouse.   

It works so well, why change it. I will call my senators also this weekend to advise the 

same. 


